
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Joshua and Henrietta 

Year 1    - Matilda and Daisy 

Year 2    -  Harry and Geneva-Graice 

Year 3    -  Charlie and Sophia 

Year 4    -  Alice and Evie 

Year 5 –  Florence and Amélie 

Year 6 -  All of Year 6 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 9th May 2022, was 96.7%.  

 

 

It’s been a very busy week with our Year 6 children completing their SATs papers. They have been absolutely 

amazing and have approached each test positively and we know they have all tried their very best.  A big thank 

you to Mrs Sewell who has supported the children each and every day in the lead up to this week as well as 

arranging breakfast club which the children thoroughly enjoyed and prepared them well for the day.  Also, 

thank you to all other members of staff who have supported the children in some way during this week – great 

team work by everyone!  As parents, you have also played a large part in supporting your child through the 

preparations in recent weeks and we would like to thank you for your continued support at home.   

 

Year 6 have enjoyed their end of SATs celebrations today which has been a great way to finish the week.  We 

hope they all have a relaxing and enjoyable weekend.  I am sure they will look forward to and enjoy the exciting 

activities that lie ahead in Term 6. 
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Recommended Reads 

   
   

   
   

National Space Day 

Last week, was National Space 

Day. Books for Topics have a 

selection of books for EYFS, KS1 

and KS2 to spark your child’s 

interest in all things space! 

https://www.booksfortopics.com/space-ks1  

https://www.booksfortopics.com/space-ks2  

 

 

 

 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.booksfortopics.com/yeargroups 

 

 

Books for Topics have selected a new list of 50 recommended books for children in every year group. Find 

the best books for children from Reception to Year 6, including story time read-alouds, edge-of-your-seat 

thrillers, issue-based stories, laugh-out-loud books, picture books, graphic novels, poetry and non-fiction. 

They’ve even included a checklist your child could use to tick off each book as they read them. 

https://www.booksfortopics.com/space-ks1
https://www.booksfortopics.com/space-ks2
https://www.booksfortopics.com/yeargroups


         
 

 

 

 

 

 

Shadow Update 

Shadow has been busy with her training recently. The extract below has been taken from the Canine Assisted 

Wellbeing Spring Newsletter: 

 

Our star of the term dog is Shadow who works with her 

owner Mrs Breidenbach at Thurlby Community Primary 

Academy in Lincolnshire. Shadow and Mrs Breidenbach 

have been working hard on their training plan and Shadow 

has progressed in her settle, loose lead walking and 

greeting politely. At her visit she was introduced to 

BOWOW (body only without words) by our trainer, Fiona. 

This is where the handler uses hand signals and body 

language only to communicate with the dog which is useful 

when Mrs Breidenbach is talking to a child – she can signal 

to Shadow without taking her attention from the class. 

Well done Shadow you’re doing so well with your training! 

 

 

 

Hot School Meals 

The weekly menus for next term are now available on the Taylor Shaw meal’s website, so you can order well in 

advance.  A copy of the menu and allergen list has been sent out by Parentmail this week and added to the 

school website.  The deadline for ordering meals for the first week back after half term is Tuesday 24th 

May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Year 5 

Year 5 have been looking at physical computing this term using 

Crumble Kits! The class have learnt how to connect the kit together 

and then have programmed the Crumble to complete tasks such as 

changing the colour of an LED sparkle (we turned the classroom into 

a disco!), getting a motor to spin clockwise and anti-clockwise and 

using a switch to stop the program they have coded from 

running.  Year 5 are really enjoying this computing module, so keep up 

the hard work!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Breakfast club settled our Year 6 children into school before SATS this week and it was a lovely way to start 

each day. We are proud of how the children handled the tests with focus and determination. Once the tests 

were completed, the children started to create their wire sculptures using polystyrene, wire, tinfoil and 

paverpol - we can’t wait to see the final results! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Swimmers 

We would like to remind all of those parents, who have agreed for their Y6 child 

to attend swimming, that sessions will begin on Tuesday 17th May until Tuesday 5th 

July.  

 

Towels and swimming attire will therefore be required every Tuesday for the 

next seven weeks. Boys should wear trunks or short swimming shorts. Girls should 

preferably wear a one-piece swimsuit. Goggles are allowed to be worn and long 

hair must be tied back.  

Please ensure that swim attire and towels come to school in a separate backpack/bag so that they do not 

make other items damp in their lockers. 

 

 

http://www.justintarte.com/2013/06/dont-forget.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


Year 6 Trip to Matilda, Cambridge Theatre, London 

We have a few outstanding payments for the above trip. If you know that your child will not be joining us for 

this outing, could you please inform us via enquiries@thurlby.lincs.sch.uk as soon as possible.  This will enable 

tickets to be freed up for other children who have recently joined Bourne Westfield Primary Academy. 

Thank you. 

 

Road Safety Competition 

 

Just a reminder that our Road Safety Competition is still underway: 

 

• Please complete the posters at home 

• The poster must be on plain A4 paper 

• Please ensure that the spelling of all words is correct 

• The poster must be clearly written, in large lettering, with felt tips/sharpies and not colouring pencils 

as it needs to stand out to drivers 

• The poster should be simple and effective with phrases/slogans e.g. ‘slow down’, ‘park sensibly’, ‘safety 

first’, ‘no need for speed’, ‘park and stride’  

• Children may work with their siblings from other year groups / friends to complete a joint poster 

• The deadline for the entries is Monday 23rd May 

• Children should hand their poster in to Mrs Pengelly or Mrs Burton at the office 

• The winner will be chosen by Mrs Finch and the PTFA 

 

We look forward to receiving your wonderful artwork. Thank you ☺ 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Monday 16th May -   KS1 SATs starts for Year 2 

Monday 23rd May -   Road Safety Competition deadline 

Tuesday 24th May -   Deadline to order hot meals for first week back after half term 

Friday 27th May -   PTFA Jubilee Themed Dress Down Day  

End of Term 5 

Monday 6th June -   Start of Term 6 

Friday 17th June -   Reception and Year 1 trip to Hunstanton 

Saturday 25th June -   Thurlby Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 28th June -   Year 5 trip to London Zoo 

Friday 8th July -   Sports Day 

Monday 11th July -   Reserve Sports Day 

Wednesday 13th July -  Year 6 trip to Matilda, Cambridge Theatre, London 

Friday 22nd July -   End of Term 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@thurlby.lincs.sch.uk


 

The Deepings School of Dance 

Please see the leaflets below for information on The Deepings School of Dance and their forthcoming show. 

Tickets can be bought at https://www.stamfordcornexchange.co.uk/recharged-

2022/?fbclid=IwAR3dyjeY3qw12RB1Qu2gk33aVGlNDXyWe47MZDQU6htNOJfSDbccEi718Yw  

 

 

 

 

One Touch Football – Upcoming Courses 

https://www.stamfordcornexchange.co.uk/recharged-2022/?fbclid=IwAR3dyjeY3qw12RB1Qu2gk33aVGlNDXyWe47MZDQU6htNOJfSDbccEi718Yw
https://www.stamfordcornexchange.co.uk/recharged-2022/?fbclid=IwAR3dyjeY3qw12RB1Qu2gk33aVGlNDXyWe47MZDQU6htNOJfSDbccEi718Yw


 

 


